
 

 

 

 

 

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SALE—THURSDAY 
12TH JULY—3PM—KS1 PLAYGROUND 

Friends will be having a Second-Hand Uniform Sale next 

Thursday 12th July from 3pm in the KS1 Playground. 

If you need any uniform for September come and see us 

as we have a lot of items in a range of ages! 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE A PART OF 
FRIENDS? 

We have had a great year holding fundraising events 

such as the Christmas Bingo, Disco and the School Fete 

and also organising the 200 Club, Xmas Cards and Eco 

Bags which have all helped raise money to support the 

school.   

We would love to do even more next year so if you are 

interested in getting involved in Friends or have any ideas 

then please do let us know as fresh faces and thoughts 

are always welcomed!  

 

 

If you would like to get in touch you can email us at friendsofmonkfield-

park@gmail.com or via our Facebook page.  
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